




























 
 
 
June 9, 2021 
 
 
Steven M & Rosalba M Goffena 
22185 SW 106th Ave 
Tualatin OR 97062 
 
On May 27, 2021, the Water Resources Department received the Claim of Beneficial Use (COBU) for the 
following file(s): 
  
                       Application R-87496 Permit R-14830 
         Application S-882100 Permit S-55011 
             
 
The COBU included a report and map.  The Department hopes to review your submittal within 
approximately 2 - 4 years.  At that time we will review these items and provide a final certificate, 
proposed certificate, or a request for additional information. 
 
If you are interested in having your COBU reviewed sooner, you may pay to have your file processed 
immediately, using the Reimbursement Authority program, which is described at:  
 
https://www.oregon.gov/OWRD/programs/WaterRights/RA/Pages/Certificate.aspx 
 
Customer Service phone: (503) 986-0900 
 
Enclosed is your receipt for the $200.00 COBU recording fee 
 
If you sell the property, please contact the Department, or have the new owners contact the 
Department about the need to file an assignment. 
 
 
 
Cc: file R-87496 & S-882100 
Leland A Hardy, CWRE 




